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FOR THE RECORD 
Sunday AM: 264 

Sunday School: 219 
Sunday PM: 209 
Wednesday: 202 

Contribution: $13,059 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
It has been suggested that we all take 
a moment to recognize some of the 
people who have spent many, many 
years teaching in the bible classes 
here at Florence Boulevard.    
Ladies such as Jewell Gooch and 
Shelby Trousdale were mentioned first 
and foremost, but we would like to 
thank and give honor to all those who 
spend time each week preparing 
lessons and having bible classes ready 
for all the different age groups.   
One of the best encouragements we 
can do for our teachers is to actively 
participate in class and let them know 
we appreciate the efforts they spend 
each week.    
So, all of us should stop and give 
thanks for those who teach and make 
a special effort to thank each 
individual teacher for their good work.   
May God continue to bless the bible 
school program here and each of 
those who are actively involved.  
 

 
SICK/PRAYER LIST 
Joy Berry, Linda Caperton, Eleanor Martin, Angi Medley, Helen Parker 
FAMILY/FRIENDS: Diane Smith (friend of Kathy Sparks-has cancer), Wayne 
Wells (father of Joe Wells), Amie Schmidt Blalock (Daughter of Dave and 
Janice Schmidt), Kelton Thompson (10 year old neighbor of Gene & Jewell 
Gooch- in Laurel Oaks Facility in Dothan, AL), Rhonda Gentle (sister of 
Steve Fleming), Brian Allen (son of Dwight & Linda Allen), Angelia Wisdom 
(sister-in-law of Pat Thompson), Larry Hunter (father of Kevin Hunter). 
NURSING HOMES/ASSISTED LIVING: 
CEDAR VIEW ASSISTED LIVING: Doug Webster, Room 111; Tommy 
Mussleman, Room 105; FLORENCE NURSING & REHAB: Cleburn 
Aderholt, Room 307; GREEN OAKS INN: Faye Sledge, Room 8; 
LAUDERDALE CHRISTIAN NURSING HOME:  Mary Nix, Room 6, James & 
Florence Treece, Room 10; Glen Gist, brother of Rayford Gist, Room 13; 
COTTAGE OF THE SHOALS: Mary Ellen Romans, (mother of Linda Allen), 
Room 12-A 
 

MEALS ON WHEELS 
This week is our week to 
deliver Meals on Wheels. 
We are still in need of 
someone on Thursday and 
Friday. If you can help with 
this, please sign the sheet, 
on the round table, in the 
foyer. 
 

MEETINGS 
Cradle Roll-Primary Class 
teachers and assistants 
teacher’s meeting will be 
TODAY at 4 pm, in the 
Fellowship Hall. 
The Elders and Deacons 
meeting will be next 
Sunday, October 28th, at 3 
pm in the Family Room. 
Men’s Meeting will follow at 
4 pm, in the Fellowship Hall. 
Young Girl’s Service will be 
at 4 pm, in the Ladies 
Classroom. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Ronnie & Janet Putnam are 
the proud grandparents of 
a little girl. Kensley Grace 
Putnam was born on 
October 5th. She weighed 8 
lbs. 10 oz. and measured 
21 ½ inches long. Proud 
parents are Dillon & Jessica 
Putnam; Proud big sister: 
Chloe Faith Putnam. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

For the month of October, there will be Pink 
Ribbons, in the bulletin for Breast Cancer 
Awareness to show support for ones here at 
Florence Blvd that are and have gone through 
Breast Cancer. 

 
TRUNK OR TREAT 
Everyone is invited to 
participate in our annual 
Trunk- Or- Treat, next 
Sunday, October 28th, 
following evening 
services. You DO NOT 
have to decorate your 
trunk. You can just give 
out candy. 
 

THANK YOU 
For more than 40 years, 
you were more than our 
place to worship, you 
were our family in Christ. 
We raised our boys here 
with such great Bible 
teachers and a wonderful 
Bible School program. We 
have laughed and cried 
with so many of you. Our 
hearts will not easily leave 
you. Thanks for the 
wonderful goodbye 
celebration. A special 
thanks for all the cards, 
gifts, and especially the 
hugs. We love you all and 
will miss you. There will 
never be another place 
like Florence Blvd. 
        Mike & Gisele Rudder 
 
 



 

 

Remind App 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

10.21 I  SAYS 
10.24 I  KRISPY KREME NIGHT 

10.26-27 I  ERUPT YOUTH RALLY 
10.28 I  TRUNK OR TREAT 

11.6 I  FROZEN FELLOWSHIP 
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8And I heard the voice of the Lord saying, “Whom shall I send, 
and who will go for us?” Then I said, “Here I am! Send me.” 

Isaiah 6:8 
  

Flo Bo Student Ministries 

flo_bo_student_ministries 

Upcoming Events 
 

SAYS 
The 5th-12th grades will have Shoals Area 
Youth Series Sunday October 21st at Killen 
Church of Christ. We will leave at 5:15 PM. 
 
Krispy Kreme 
Wednesday the 24th the Sr. Youth are 
going to Krispy Kreme following service. 
Make sure to bring money. 
 
Trunk or Treat 
Sunday October 28th the Jr. Youth will 
have Trunk or Treat following PM service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Frozen Fellowship 
Tuesday November 6th all youth group 
members are invited to a frozen fellowship 
after our “Come Together” event. We will 
meet at a local ice cream place to 
fellowship together! More information to 
come. 
 

Get  connected 
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Jr. Youth 
 

Number: 
81010 

 

Text: 
@37cghc 

Sr. Youth 
 

Number: 
81010 

 

Text: 
@77h436 

 

Erupt Youth Rally 
Friday October 26-27 the Sr. Youth will go to Erupt Youth Rally. 
We will leave at 5 PM on Friday. Make sure to bring a pillow, 
sleeping bag, towel, Bible, money for 2 meals, toiletries, warm 
clothing for the cave, and any other items you may need for an 
overnight trip. 

  



 

Charles Hester 

Ronnie Putnam 
Skipper Thomas 

Steve Clark 

B. Harrington 
Gary Morris 

 October 22nd: Sonya Cox      
       Bill Hames 

Pam Thomas 
Linda Fritts 
 

East- Ronnie & Janet Putnam 
West-Larry & Patsy Gooch 

Luke Woodfin 
Jayden Woodfin 
Wesley Warner 
Levi Rikard 
Camden Wells Steve Allen 

Donny Young 
Buddy Smith 

Brayden Williams 
Mack Weatherford 
Wesley Warner 
 
  
  

OCTOBER MISSIONARY  
OF THE MONTH 

 
Wayne Barrier (Burma) 

PO Box 93 
Cloverdale, AL 35633 
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MNFTM 10/15/18 
We had another good, productive night last week, with 
32 people present. The Sewing Sisters continue to work 
on pillow cases for the dialysis center. Several men 
continue to work on doors and getting classrooms 
ready for the new Bible School classes coming soon. 
WBS lessons were checked and sent by 6 people, of all 
age groups. Visitor cards and contibution envelopes 
were replenished along with songbook racks being 
cleaned out. Many cards were sent for our upcoming 
“Come Together” series, as well as greetings to visitors 
and those who are in nursing homes or shut-ins. Special 
thank you goes to Mike Davidson for presenting the 
devotional and talking about the Room In The Inn 
ministry. We hope you can be there next week to 
continue some vital works. 

 

 


